
Dear Veteran, 

Thank you for fighting in the war and 

for keeping our country safe. I am very 

sorry if you did not come back and if 

your friends did not come back too. My 

class is making a wreath to remember 

you. My class is singing a song called, 

“It’s A Wonderful World.”  My class 

watched a clip it was called, “A Poppy 

is to Remember.”  

Was it scary to fight in the war with 

guns and with bombs? Did you know the 

first war was called the Great War? 

Many young men went off to fight, and 

many did not return home to their 

families. But still, in the muddy fields 

where they fought, wild poppies sprang 



up glowing brightly.  An army doctor, 

weary from tending the wounded, wrote 

a poem about the war, and about those 

poppies. His poem was read far and 

wide. When the war finally ended, on 

November 11th
 1918 people 

everywhere celebrated the return to 

peace. 

Please wear a poppy to remember 

who fought in the war and for bringing 

peace to our country.      

 

  

                        Yours Truly,   

 

         Issac 


